‘l%VAUGHAN

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (1)
December 3, 2019

RE: Item 11 (Addendum)
PETITION FOR A PUBLIC MEETING TO DISCUSS TRAFFIC ISSUES — ROSEBURY
LAND AND ROSEWOOD COURT —WARD 2

The Office of the City Clerk has received a petition from Councillor Tony Carella from
residents of Rosebury Lane and Rosewood Court requesting that a Public Meeting.

The total number of signatures on the petition are: 36.

Wording:

“We, the residents of Rosebury Lane and Rosewood Court request that a
Public Meeting be held in order fo discuss ftraffic issues, including
speeding and traffic infiffration on Rosebury Lane.”

A copy of the entire petition document containing a total of 2 pages is on file in the office
of the City Clerk.



